BANGALORE.
& " January 1908.

Dear Sir,

The Hon'bhle thé Regident was very
pPleas=d with your musiec iast night, which
appears to have been admirsd by the lzading
gentlemen of Bangalore present. Mr. wraser
hopes that you will accent the enclosed
honorarium with which perhaps you may bhe able

X to obtain some small memento of the enter=

_ tainment at the Residency.

Yours truly,

To
Inayat Xhan Sahib,
Professor of Music,

5{ e ; No.8 Cockburn Road. Bangalore,




